Club Newsletter

Red Bank PTC

Dear Red Bank Families,

We understand that these are unusual and challenging times for our school, community and families. As such, many of our usual PTC activities have been put



on hold. However, you can still support Red Bank Parent Teacher Club through the following safe and contactless efforts:

1

MEMBERSHIP DONATION

\$25 General Membership

Register online at redbankptc.com

Note: An official membership drive with incentives will be held once we are able to safely return to campus. Any donation received now will be credited to you family for the official membership drive.

2

AMAZON SMILE

Select Red Bank
Elementary as your
charitable
organization and shop
via smile.amazon.com
to automatically give
0.5% of eligible
purchases to Red Bank
Elementary. Please
Check your settings
today to easily update
online and enjoy
shopping and giving
back!

3

BOX TOPS

We are digital this year and will not be collecting clipped box tops. Download the new Box Tops App to scan your receipt and earn cash for our school. Learn more at BTFE.com

THE ALL-NEW BOX TOPS IS HERE! DOWNLOAD THE APP:



Thank you in advance for your continued support of Red Bank. GO BOBCATS!



Family Nights Out

As in previous years, we will continue hosting events. Mickey's Yogurt is currently scheduled for the month of September. Sign up for REMIND text messages to receive these upcoming dates.

REMIND App

Stay informed with special events at Red Bank. **Text**

@redbankptc to 81010 or go to

www.remind.com/join/ redbankptc to join.

SQUARE HEART Spirit Wear

Square Heart Shops is offering a back to school promotion on Spirit Wear packs. Every order generates a Chas donation to our school.

Visit

<u>squareheartshops.com</u> for more information.

Money collected will be used to cover any additional needs/expenses not covered by regular school budget.